
   
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Dear Brothers 
We thank God for every prayer and the care He has for us. 
We are happy to share with you some news from the 
month of July. 
 
Evangelism 
We are visiting a new neighborhood and sharing the 
gospel.  Our plan and prayer is that we would be able to 
bring many of these people to church.  We are thankful for 
our members who are participating in this evangelistic 
effort. 
Bible Institute 
Our Bible Institute operates on Mondays and Tuesdays, 
and we are offering the following courses: Doctrine, 
Pastoring and Being a Pastor’s Wife.  We have a total of 14 
students, and our prayer is that new churches and 
missionaries will emerge from this group. 
Discipleship. 
Samuel and Cynthia just finished their pre-marital 
discipleship training and will soon be getting married.   
Sister Ruth has a son who is in a rehabilitation center, and 
the Lord willing, I will begin a discipleship program with 
him in the near future.  Many of our members are taking 
on responsibility and getting involved in our discipleship 
ministry.  We praise the Lord for Patricio, Patricia, Yeneisa. 
Luis, my wife, Mariela. 
Anniversary 
In August, we will celebrate the three-year anniversary of 
our Church.  During this time, we have seen God’s hand 
working mightily in the lives of our members. We praise 
the Lord for each of you who have supported us, and we 
want you to know that you are an important part of the 
ministry here in Ecuador. 
Visas 
It is time for us to renew our visas, and we have a problem.  
We need $1,200 dollars and we only have $600.  Please, if 
you can help, it would be a blessing. 
 

• Pray for all the young people who 
were able to hear the gospel. 

• Pray for the renewal of our visa. 

• Pray for the anniversary of the 
Church. 
 


